
Dear Parents of Fourth Grade Students,

Welcome to the 4th Grade!  I hope that you and your child will have wonderful summer, 

and is excited to come back to school in September.  I’m excited about our class this year 

and look forward to teaching and learning with you and your child.

To be best prepared, we recommend the following:

▪ Pencils

▪ Highlighter

Large eraser

▪ Color pencils

▪ Thin markers

▪ Glue stick 

▪ 1 packs of lined paper (regular, not college rule) 

▪ 1 three ring binder (2 inch)

▪ 7 Tabbed plastic dividers that are also a folder http://www.staples.com/Avery-Two-

Tone-Double-Pocket-Insertable-Plastic-Tab-Dividers-8-Tab/product_710147 

▪ Scissors

▪ Ruler (inches and centimeters)

▪ Headphones with a straight jack input.  Please do NOT send in the Beats or Music 

paired kind.

▪ Wireless mouse 

▪ Labeled Ziplock bag with extra clothes (boys- pants, underwear, and socks) (girls- 

underwear and socks, pants if you wish)

▪ Raincoat with hood and rain boots.  Please have in a “Big Bags” Ziplock.

▪ 1” 3-ring binder for STEM

Please label all supplies with your child’s name to avoid confusion.

Thank you! 
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